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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its 
accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any l iabi l i ty whatsoever for any loss 
howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement.

PICO FAR EAST HOLDINGS LIMITED
(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 752)

POSITIVE PROFIT ALERT

This announcement is made by Pico Far East Holdings Limited (the “Company”; or 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules 
Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the 
“Listing Rules”) and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined in the Listing Rules) 
under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571 of the laws of 
Hong Kong).

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”, with each member a “Director”) 
of the Company wishes to inform the shareholders and potential investors that, based 
on a preliminary review of the latest unaudited financial statements of the Group for the 
year ended October 31, 2021, the Group expects to record an increase of more than 
150% in the unaudited profit attributable to the owners of the Company compared to 
the HK$50,536,000 recorded by the Group for the year ended October 31, 2020.

To the Board’s best knowledge, the aforementioned increase is mainly attributable to:

1)	 The Group’s strong presence in China, which enabled it to capture opportunities 
from the ongoing return of exhibitions and events in the area while COVID-19 
conditions continued to fluctuate in most other markets.

2)	 The Group’s offering of online brand activation solutions in regions with continuous 
or periodic travel restrictions and social distancing requirements.

3)	 Change in remeasurement of contingent consideration for certain acquisitions 
during the financial years 2017/2018 and 2018/2019.
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The Company is still in the process of finalising the consolidated financial results of the 
Group for the year ended October 31, 2021. The information contained in this 
announcement is only a preliminary assessment by the Board based on information 
currently available. Such information has not yet been audited by the auditor of the 
Company. Shareholders and potential investors are advised to carefully read the annual 
results announcement for the Group, which is expected to be published on January 25, 
2022.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise 
caution when dealing in the securities of the Company.

By Order of the Board
Pico Far East Holdings Limited

Leung Hoi Yan
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, January 17, 2022
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